
3rd March, 2023

LETTER OF EXPERIENCE

To whom it may concern,

This Letter of Experience is for Shubhankar Badmanji who was a part of IIDE’s Global Virtual

Internship Programme. Shubhankar has successfully completed a 1-month internship under

the leadership of his manager, Shreya Ravaria.

During the tenure, his performance was more than satisfactory and he showcased a degree

of professionalism.

The internship included training and tasks related to Social Media Marketing, SEO, Content

Writing and Google Sheet Management. This not only gave him a practical exposure to

various essentials of Digital Marketing but also enabled him to provide Integrated Marketing

solutions.

We sincerely believe Shubhankar will bring his optimism, passion, and creativity to any task

in any Digital setup he joins.

If you have any questions about our recommendation of Shubhankar, please do not hesitate

to contact IIDE or me.

Sincerely,

Karan Shah

Founder & CEO, IIDE


